NOTICE
CAMA PERMIT
APPLIED FOR

PROJECT: The NCDOT proposes to construct a
bike lane along each side of New River Inlet Road
within the Town of North Topsail Beach.

COMMENTS ACCEPTED THROUGH MAY 28, 2025

APPLICANT:

) ot

FOR MORE DETAILS CONTACT
THE LOCAL PERMIT OFFICER BELOW:
N.C. Division of Coastal Management
C/o Stephen Lane

400 Commerce Avenue

Morehead City, NC 28557

(252) 515-5408

N.C. Department of Transportation
C/o Jon Giles

5501 Barbados Blvd.

Castle Hayne, NC 28429




